

The Bemrose School



Uttoxeter New Road, Derby, DE22 3HU Executive Headteacher: Mr N. Wilkinson B.Ed Hons. NPQH.

Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

New to Year.... Meeting

Wednesday 14th September 2022

Welcome back! It has been great to warmly welcome the children and families back to school after the summer holidays, we hope you all had a good and restful break.

On **Wednesday 14th September 3.30-4.30pm**, we would like to invite you to a 'New to Year...' meeting. Each Year group team would like you to join them to get to know the class teachers and TAs working with your children this year, what the expectations are for the year ahead, important information about the curriculum and any other important information that the staff have regarding your child's individual year group for example, trips, residential adventures, Phonics, SATs, and our new home learning programmes.

We are aware that some of you will have children in different year groups and therefore we are running the sessions in half hour slots: 3.30pm - 4.00pm and 4.00pm - 4.30pm.

> Please enter the classrooms using the doors on the outside of the

> > school building at 3.30pm

EYFS – Classroom 2

Year 1 - Classroom 4

Year 2 - Classroom 6

Year 3 – Classroom 7

Year 4 - Classroom 9

Year 5 - Classroom 12

Year 6 - Classroom 14

You will be able to ask questions and take away information. If you are unable to attend the evening, a booklet with the key information will be sent out.

During the evening, we will also be asking parents to sign up for Class Dojo, if you are not already signed up. We hope you find the evening helpful and look forward to seeing you all.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Beecroft **Head of Primary**



















